
 

September 21, 2022 

Enrollment Update: Canada-Wide Early Learning and Child Care 
System 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

On August 24, 2022, we advised parents and guardians that Jackman Community Daycare 

opted-in to participate in the CWELCC program for 2022. On September 8, 2022 we received 

news that Jackman Community Daycare had been accepted into the program.  

 

 

What is CWELCC? It is a 5-year plan that aims to improve affordability, enhance quality, 

increase child care access and support inclusion for licensed child care centres in Canada for 

children under 6 years old.  

 

 

Once we have received additional information from the Toronto Children's Services, Canada 

Wide Early Learning Child Care (CWELCC) Team, we will be in a better position to provide you 

with next steps regarding retroactive credits or payments for eligible families. Please note that 

eligibility applies to any child, until the end of the month in which your child turns six, or until 

June 30 in the year they turn six (if their birthday is between January and June) and they are in 

a kindergarten program.    

 

 

Please visit the Parent Resources page on the Jackman Community Daycare website for 

communications, relevant documents and available information regarding CWELCC.  

 

 

As Jackman Community Daycare is presently recruiting for an Executive Director, please 

contact Miranda Wu, Supervisor at supervisor@jackmandaycare.ca with any inquiries regarding 

your family’s eligibility.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

Jackman Community Daycare Board of Directors 
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